Jepuary 8, 1241

Mr. Walter C. Toepolman

University of Colorado

Boulder, Colormdo

Dear ir. Toopolman: ‘

In response to your letter of Dsoember 31, please
gend titlo, abstraot, and timo meeded of your paper to
Dr. Hark Hanna, Gulf Oil Corporation, Culf Building,
Houaton, Pezas. Ho will see to it that your paper-g_éta
on the program before the annual mea%ing in Houoeon..
Your paper will bo of considerable interest to tho
midro=-paleontologists working in the Gulf Coastal ﬂain

and will be very waelooms on the progrem.

81inoerely yours,

H. B, Steonsel, Geologist

HBSsle



